
On Tuesday 6th February, we celebrated Safer Internet Day! Every class had the opportunity to take
part in a variety of activities linking to this year's theme ‘Inspiring change? Making a difference,
managing in�uence and navigating change online’. The children explored how the internet and
technology has changed over time, how changes can make us feel, how the internet in�uences us,
and investigated emerging technologies, including arti�cial intelligence (AI).



On Wednesday 21st February, Year 1 will have their opportunity to access their Forest School
session. Please dress for all weathers in clothes you don’t mind getting dirty.

Castleford Tigers Rugby Club are thrilled to be working with our school children in the next term.
This will be on Tuesdays where the children will experience both rugby and dance sessions.
Please can Class 3 children come to school on Tuesdays in their outdoor PE kits (with their
uniforms in a bag) ready to begin their session straight after the register has been taken. All other
classes will get changed into their PE kits as usual for their sessions.

As an incentive, they have 2 special offers available for their �rst 2 games of the 2024 season.
Please see the information below on what they offer:

• Sunday, 17th February - Castleford Tigers vs Wigan Warriors - Kick-off Time: 5:30PM - Special
Offer: Family ticket - 3 Tickets for £30
• Friday 8th March - Castleford Tigers vs Hudders�eld Giants - Kick-off Time: 8:00pm - Special
Offer: £5 Junior Ticket



Castleford Tigers
Castleford Tigers Rugby League Football Club

 castlefordtigers.com

We are reviewing our curriculum offer and we want to build in a number of experiences that every
child should have. We plan to create a passport of activities that will take the children from nursery
to Year 6.

If you haven't already done so please take a look at the link below.

https://forms.gle/KkGZ7oUArtgydtZ47

After the half term we will be holding an art afternoon where the children will study the work of a
famous artist. We are doing this once per term so that the children will get to study a range of
artists during their time at KPS. This term we are studying Alma Thomas. In preparation for this we
are asking children to research the life and work of Alma Thomas to support their learning in the
classroom.

On Friday 23rd February from 3-4pm we will be inviting parents into school to view the children’s
work in the Kellington National Art Gallery.

Friday 9th February - 3.15pm - PTA Valentine’s Cake Sale and Book Stall
Friday 9th February - School �nishes for half term
Monday 19th February - Return to School
Wednesday 21st February - Young Voices
Wednesday 21st February - Forest School Year 1
Friday 23rd February - Art Afternoon 3-4pm

https://castlefordtigers.com/primaryoffer.php
https://forms.gle/KkGZ7oUArtgydtZ47




Kellington Primary school

Best wishes



Mrs Lawrence
Email: admin@kp.starmat.uk
Location: Roall Lane, Kellington, Goole DN14 0NY, UK
Phone: 01977 661127
Twitter: @KellingtonSch

mailto:admin@kp.starmat.uk
https://maps.google.com/?q=DN14+0NY&ftid=0x487915e436d7d8e9:0x1073c9014894ea95
https://www.twitter.com/@KellingtonSch
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